OFFICE OF DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER
FOREST DIVISION MORENA (M.P.)

RECOMMENDATION

Bamoor Basai ka Mazra to jadde ka pura to Sumawali road project has importance for the
people living in this area. It connects village with the other major district road. It has

minimum loss to the forest due to its linear nature (Blank area).

On this basis, I, Amit Vasant Nikam, Deputy Conservator of Forest, hereby recommend this
proposal of diversion of proposed Reserved Forest Area of 0.936 Hectare, for non-forest use
by the Public Work Department Morena, for construction of the Bamoor Basai ka Mazra to
jadde ka pura stretch of Bamoor Basai ka Mazra to jadde ka pura to Sumawali road project.

Place — Morena (M.P.)
Date — April 16" 2021 “)

{

Divisignal Forest Officer
Forest Division Morena (M.P.)



